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Dear Parents/Carers, 

I have recently received an amazing letter from one of our students here at St. Peter’s. 
This student has asked whether we could have a day where we can embrace each 
other’s cultures and religions throughout the world and learn all about our similarities 
and differences. 

We loved hearing this request, and we are excited to announce that our school will be 
holding a World Culture Day on Thursday 18th July. 

To make this day more vibrant and engaging, we are inviting all students to participate in 
a non-uniform day. We encourage students to come to school dressed in clothing that 
represents their culture or any culture they are interested in. This is a wonderful 
opportunity for students to express their heritage, learn about different cultures, and 
appreciate the rich diversity within our school community. 

We will also be holding a fundraiser in the afternoon, in which parents and students 
can get involved in some fun activities! More information about the fundraiser to follow 
in a separate letter.  

This is an exciting event for our children, parents and staff to be involved in. We hope 
that it will be a fun day for all, that reflects the importance of community and our values 
of being kind and caring.  

Yours Sincerely,  

 

Mrs. K Hinton 
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